
STUDENT NONVIOLENT 
COORDINATING COMMITTEE 
P.O. Box 451 
Pine Bluff, Arkansas 
(501) JE 5 4436 

August 4, 1965 

Mrs. Lucy Montgomery 
875 Bridlewood Road 
Northbrook, Illinois 

Dear Mrs. Montgomery: 

Nancy Stolle r of our Little Rock office has informed 
us that you contributed the mimeograph machine we are now 
using. We have only had it a few days but we've already 
used it several times. We have run off such things as 
leaflets for a Mass Meeting in Gould and pre-voter registre -
tion forms for our canvassing. 

Several of the local teenagers, especially the young 
girsl, have shown an interest In learning how to operate the 
machine. This will not only give them something else they 
can do for the movement, this making them feel more a part 
of the whole operation, but it also gives them an ooportunity 
to learn a new skill - one which they would not ordinarily 
be exposed to. 

Again, on behalf of the entire staff and project 
here in Pine Bluff and Southeast Arkansas, let me thank you 
for your most generous contribution . It is only through 
the efforts of people like you that we can continue the 
struggle here. 

Yours ̂ .n Freedom, 

JlAi/A*A YAA^^L^-^ 
Arlene Wilgore^/ 

fo r Si'iCC and / the Pine Bluff 
Movement 




